
 

 
 

Communiqué 

Issue of Five Year Government of Mauritius Savings Bonds  

for Retail Investors 

 

 

 Further to the communiqué dated 19 July 2014 with respect to the 

abovementioned subject wherein it was mentioned that the sale will be open 

for a period of 3 months as from 23 July 2014, the Bank of Mauritius wishes 

to inform members of the public that the Five Year Government of Mauritius 

Savings Bonds will continue to be available for sale until further notice.  

 

         The Bank also wishes to inform members of the public that the 

investment ceiling of Rs 500,000 per account holder has been removed. 

   

Bank of Mauritius 

29 October 2014 
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